L'Ecole Secondaire

Oak Bay High

June 28, 2024
Dear Parents, Guardians & Students,
As a reminder...

Learning Update (Report Card) Information....

Learning updates will be available, electronically, on July 5th. As has been our practice this year, we are
no longer printing report cards but they will be made available on July 5th.

These reports can be found on the school

website under the ‘Parent Info’ tab > ‘Parent Portal’ or at the following link::

You will need the email address and postal code that has been provided to the school to be able to
access your child’s info.

School Awards...

Congratulations to all this year’s award winners, each of these students represents further examples of
the wonderful accomplishments of many of our students.

To see this year’s award winners, please visit:

Link to full awards winner

Have a wonderful summer!


https://oakbay.sd61.bc.ca/parent-info/my-ed-for-parents/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1AYqUGiy0PnbEThuGwhAmeuNy4_NswRlIJvO54XVNSEI/edit?usp=sharing

